
 
 
   

 
 
JACKSONVILLE SYMPHONY CANCELS CONCERT ON SEA ISLAND ON SEPT 17  

 
JACKSONVILLE, FL (September 13, 2017) – Due to damage caused by Hurricane Irma, the 
Jacksonville Symphony’s concert at Sea Island’s the Cloister Resort, scheduled for Sunday, 
September 17, has been canceled. Ticket purchasers will be contacted by the Symphony. The 
announcement was made by Robert Massey, President and Chief Executive Officer of the 
Jacksonville Symphony. 

 
### 

 
The Jacksonville Symphony is North Florida’s leading music nonprofit offering live 
performances at Jacoby Hall in the Times-Union Center for the Performing Arts and other 
venues throughout the area. In addition, the Symphony provides music instruction for youth 
and operates the Jacksonville Symphony Youth Orchestra. For more information about the 
Symphony, visit JaxSymphony.org, like them at facebook.com/JaxSymphony, follow them on 
@jaxsymphony, on Instagram at JaxSymphony and on YouTube at JacksonvilleSymphony. 
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